
Health Guidelines for Community Religious 

Ceremonies 

Date: ___________ 

To: [Community/Religious Organization Name] 

Dear [Community Leaders/ congregation], 

In light of recent health considerations and to ensure the safety of all participants during our 

upcoming religious ceremonies, we kindly ask you to adhere to the following health guidelines: 

1. Mask Mandate 

All attendees are required to wear masks at all times during the ceremonies. 

2. Social Distancing 

Please maintain a minimum distance of 6 feet from those not in your household. 

3. Sanitization Stations 

Hand sanitizing stations will be available at the entrance of the venue. All attendees are 

encouraged to use them frequently. 

4. Health Screening 

All participants will undergo a brief health screening upon arrival. Anyone exhibiting symptoms 

will be asked to reschedule their attendance. 

5. Capacity Limitations 

To avoid overcrowding, we will limit the number of participants. Please RSVP to confirm your 

attendance. 

6. Virtual Participation 

For those who prefer to remain at home, we will offer live streaming of the ceremonies. Please 

check our website for links. 



We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring a safe and healthy environment for our community. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


